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	This week’s Headteacher, Framed and Busy Bee Certificates have been awarded to:


Please note: This week’s awards shall be celebrated with our children at next week’s Celebration Assembly, Friday 17th May, due to the class teacher interviews taking place this Friday.
We shall let you know the outcome of the interviews as soon as we are able.

	Attendance Week Ending: 
Friday 3rd May 2019

	 Class 1
	95.89%

	Class 2
	95.77%

	Class 3
	97.58%

	Class 4
	96.64%

	Whole School: 96.6% 


Lunchtime, Before and After School Activity Clubs for the 1st half of Summer Term
	
	8.45-9.00am
	12.30-1.00pm
	3.15-4.15pm

	Mon
	KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’ 
	Young Leaders
	KS2 Craft, Design and Technology

KS2 Sports Club

	Tues
	KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’ 
	Y6 ‘Chatterbooks’ Reading Club
	Y6 Booster Class

	Wed
	KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’ 
	
	

	Thurs
	KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’ 
	Running Club
	Gardening/ECO Club

Y6 Booster Class

	Fri
	KS2 ‘Wake and Shake’ 
	Young Leaders
	


CLASS OF THE WEEK CLASS 1:  Since Easter, Class 1 have got into the spirit of this term’s learning theme of ‘Time Travellers’ by venturing back to a time of castles and knights! We even have a castle of our own in which to have adventures! We have used this setting to explore several traditional tales, namely ‘Rapunzel’ and ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’; Reception have produced wonderful crafts and interesting pieces of writing based on the characters we have met. This week, our focus has shifted to the world of ‘Hansel and Gretel’; Reception have been busy writing signs warning of the dangers of witches, so if you see one posted up it is probably for the best that you take heed! Everyone has been busy making their own Gingerbread Houses, and we have had fun retelling the story using character puppets in our small world forest, playing with sensory gingerbread dough and stamping flowers in the witch’s garden. Gingerbread houses are also wonderful for exploring 2D shapes and patterns, and we’ve had fun sharing items from our large model to see which amounts can be shared our fairly.

In R.E., we met this term’s Christian Value of Endurance through the story of ‘The Tortoise and the Hare’, and we’ve had fun with the story of Noah; he never gave up on building his ark just as we try our hardest to complete any tasks we start! 
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‘STAY AND PLAY TIME’ FOR PARENTS AND TODDLERS: Beginning next Tuesday 14th May, we will be starting our weekly ‘Stay and Play’ sessions for parents of toddlers from ages 1 to 3 years, to come along on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons to Class 1 for fun, activity-filled, sessions in our purpose-built Nursery building.    

We would love to see parents and tots enjoying our fantastic facilities, including our brand- new outside adventure equipment which includes a brilliant, covered Sand-pit, Play Den and Climbing Frame, as well as, our ‘messy’ Mud Kitchen and many other little gems!
Please see the attached ‘Stay and Play’ poster for further details or contact the school office on: 015395 58434; you can also read all about it on our Facebook page too just search: https://www.facebook.com/flookburghprimary to find us!  
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YEAR 6 SATs – MONDAY 13TH MAY TO THURSDAY 16th MAY: Just a reminder that our Year 6 children will be sitting their Statutory Assessments next week.  

Year 6 pupils are welcome to come into school slightly earlier next week, from 8.30am, where they are welcome to have a hearty breakfast of toast, butter, jam, milk and/or juice if they would like to.

As in previous years, these ‘SATs Breakfasts’ have gone down really well and help ease any anxieties that your child might be feeling; it’s also a great way to start the day with a full stomach!  They will need their energy!

So, full tummies, coupled with plenty of rest, should ensure our children are able to give of their best and by Friday, they will be finished!     
SWIMMING UPDATE: Please can all children in Years 3-5 have a full, clear, plastic, water-bottle to take with them to swimming next week.  The pool can be quite warm and we would like to ensure that all of our children are fully hydrated after their swimming sessions.  Thank you.                         
YEAR 5 AND 6 RESIDENTIAL: Just a quick reminder, following our Parent Information Meeting on Monday, the final payment for this year’s residential is Friday 24 th May.  Please can you also return your child’s completed Personal Information Form to the school office as soon as possible – thank you.
If there is anything that you would like to discuss about this year’s trip, please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Pett, Mrs Wild or Miss Horne.
KARATE SESSIONS KS2: Our KS2 Karate sessions begin again with Natalie on Monday 13th May so, please can all children in classes 3 and 4 make sure they have their full P.E. kit with them.        
CHICKENPOX UPDATE: The cases of chickenpox are, thankfully, decreasing however, we still have some of our children who are still recovering at home.  
Thank you for your vigilance and keeping us up dated with new cases and when your child will be returning to school.
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Dates for your Diary for the Summer term:
Mon 13th May 
Year 6 Statutory Assessment Tests begin finishing on Thursday 16th May 

Tues 21st May
Individual and Family Photographs – All year groups

Thurs 23rd May
Spring Fair in school – details to follow

Mon 27th May
Half-term begins, ending on Friday 31st May
Mon 3rd Jun
Summer term begins

Tues 4th Jun
YoKids Yoga begins again across the whole school


Ignite Club with Libby and Tonje begins again

5th – 7th Jun
Class 4 Residential at Brathay

Mon 10th Jun
Phonics Screening Tests carried out this week – details to follow

Thurs 13th Jun
‘Jester for Jesus’ Assembly with Mark and Sarah Callaghan

Mon 1st July
Sports Day held in the morning from 9.15am
Mon 8th July
Reserve Sports Day

W/c 8th July
End of Year Reports out – date to be confirmed

Tues 9th July
Year 6 SAT Results are confirmed to school today

Mon 15th July
Whole School Parents Evening to discuss reports 3.30pm – 5.00pm

NB: We have not included any dates for competitions that we may be entering over the course of the Summer term; we shall notify you of events our children shall be competing in nearer the time.
Further dates for events and activities may be added to the diary as the term progresses so, please watch out for updates in the newsletters.
Internet Safety Link for your information and records:
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This term’s Christian Value is ‘Endurance’


‘You know that many runners enter a race but, only one of them wins the prize!


Corinthians 9:24























Ofsted December 2018 says,


‘This school continues to be Good’
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National Online Safety Details: 


www.nationalonlinesafety.com	


Twitter - @natonlinesafety


Facebook - /NationalOnlineSafety


Phone - 0800 368 8061





https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre








Values:    Respect   Hope   Compassion   Courage   Endurance   Forgiveness

